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22 March, 2021 

MET Laboratories, Inc. 
914 West Patapsco Avenue 
Baltimore, MD 21230 

 
RE: LONG-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR INDOOR NOISE SENSOR, FCC# 2AQIP-NA3N301 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
This letter serves as an official request for confidentiality under sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47.  We have 
requested that the Block Diagrams, Schematics, Technical Descriptions, and Part List required to be 
submitted with this application be permanently withheld from public review.   
 
These documents represent proprietary information that could be detrimental to our business should it fall into 
the hands of direct or indirect competitors. We would prefer to keep these documents private to protect our 
business. 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Garrett Dobbs, Head of Product 

 
3/22/21 
 


